1260 KC. S00 WATTS

Fort Morgan, Colorado
January 13, 1950

Stanwood R Merss
He BanNe, 3
Bradferd, Mass.
Dear Stanwood:

I am very pleased te send you this letter verifying yeur
report ef reception of KFTM on the morning ef December 29,1949
XBL scems teo give us a rough time back in yeur neishberheoh
and I'm very happy to hear that you ceuld read us through their
interference.

I wish to thank you for your very FB report and I amm

very truly yours,

AN A

He 4. Bustasrd, chief eng.



